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Townsend, Erle

From: danielaustin50@yahoo.com

Sent: Monday, February 5, 2024 1:00 PM

To: DEP Rule Comments

Subject: Comment on Chapter 127-A: Advanced Clean Cars II Program (Reposting)

EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside of the State of Maine Mail System. Do not click links or open 

attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

This is a horrible idea that will increase the cost of buying a new car.  

Electric car sales are on the decline and you want dealers to try and sell even more? Thats a losing proposition for those 

businesses. 

Also look at all the dead electric vehicles in climates like ours. 

Dumb idea. 

Daniel Austin 

Sent from Yahoo Mail on Android 


